
From: Juan Calvillo [mailto:juan@calvillophoto.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 7:44 AM 
To: BPS Mailbox 
Subject: It's the Climate People 
  
PBSS 
  
There's no way fracked or other gas should be transported through Portland.  Snowpack in the 
Cascades is at extremely low levels in about half the state (11 - 23%).  Flowers are coming up at 
the end of January.  San Francisco didn't have rain in January for the first time in 165 years and 
we all know about the drought CA is suffering through and the resulting wildfires and then 
landslides they've had.  Why when we see these things happening regionally as well as world-
wide would you even consider a gas pipeline/terminal?   
  
Sincerely 
Juan 
  
Juan Calvillo Photography 
juan@calvillophoto.com 
Site http://www.calvillophoto.com 
503 513-4945 
 
3438 SE Hill Rd 
97267 
 


